
Funding acknowledgements – 2021 to 2020 

Year Funding source Project 

2020 

 

The Consortium would like to thank the Southern Downs Regional Council for their 
assistance in producing further promotional material about Granite Belt flora to help with 
our community education activities. This project has been assisted by the 2020/21 
Community Grant (COVID-19 Recovery) program funding from the Southern Downs Regional 
Council.    

2020 

 

The Consortium would like to thank the Southern Downs Regional Council for their 
assistance with printing the Eucalypts of the Granite Belt book. This project has been 
assisted by Grants to the Community funding from the Southern Downs Regional Council. 

2019 

 

The Consortium thanks the Queensland Government for a Community Sustainability Action 
grant for a project to survey and promote better management of two endangered boronias 
on the Granite Belt. 

2015 

 

The Consortium would like to thank the Department of Social Services for their assistance 
with purchasing walkie talkie radios for our wildflower walks. This project has been assisted 
by Volunteer funding from the Australian Government. 

2013 

 

The Consortium would like to thank the Department of Families, Housing, Community 
Services and Indigenous Affairs  for their assistance with purchasing a marquee and 
information boards. This project has been assisted by Volunteer funding from the Australian 
Government. 

 


